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Pupils of the Week 

7A 
Tristian —  For great singing and use of props in 

the winter performance 

7R 
Lashane — For working hard, concentrating and 

giving great answers in understanding the world 

8R 
Earn —  For being such a fabulous lead singer in 

our show 

8T 
The whole class —  For shining like superstars and 

being excellent in our Christmas show  

8J 
Rio —  For excellent effort and attention to 

detail designing a Xmas jumper 

9J Jiba —  For becoming an independent traveller  

9R 
Jamal — For an amazing performance in the 

Christmas show 

10O 
Marwa —  For outstanding effort in Rehearsals 

and Christmas Show 

10L Joshua —  For perseverance in Maths 

11L 
Micaiah —  For participating well in lessons and 

the Christmas Play 

11R 
Anna —  For showing great leadership helping in 

the canteen 

12C 
Haja-Marie — For processing a very difficult 

situation in a mature way 

12N 
Junior —  For singing really well in our practice 

performances 

13/14

C 

Sid —  For independently ordering his lunch 

choices unprompted 

Y13 
Haylie —  For her great contribution to winter 

play 

13/14L 
Molly — For her wonderful Christmas jumper 

design  

14K Albie — For hard work in Maths and Literacy 

14L Tiarnie —  For reintegrating back into school 

Stars of the week 

 

KS3—Foyin—8J—For introducing our Christmas 

play on her own  

 

KS4—Edie—10O—For a brilliant performance in 

the Christmas Show 

 

KS5—Harry—14L— For doing an amazing job 

being the host of the Christmas Shows 

Dear Highshore Families & Friends, 

 

It’s been such a massive pleasure to see so many of you on site this 

week, watching the young people in their Winter shows. It has been a 

long time since we’ve been able to host families in School. It is difficult 

to feel anything but pride and optimism when observing the work the 

young people have produced for you, and a huge amount of thanks 

goes to not only our pupils, but also our staff members and you at home 

for making this week possible. Particular credit should go to Lee, 

Leandro, Jeff and Ali for putting so much time into the shows, and 

Kathy, Gemma, Clare & the whole enterprise team for the hours spent 

on their shop. 

 

It's been lovely to welcome friends and family to our annual Christmas 

Shop again; both for the adults to see all the creative things their young 

people have produced and for the pupils to experience every part of 

their Enterprise Projects, from planning and making, to setting up a shop 

and selling. This year has been extra special, as for the first time we have 

had Year 7s not only making items for sale but serving in the shop. 

Families commented on how polite and professional the young people 

were. Thank to all our visitors not only for your custom but all the kind 

things you have said and the enthusiasm you have shown about our 

wares!   

 

Today it was fantastic to see so many amazing Christmas Jumpers on 

display—it is always an event in our calendar that we all look forward to. 

 

Next week, the staff and pupils will enjoy our yearly Christmas lunch 

together, and the following week we have our Carol concert for pupils, 

so there is still plenty to look forward to. 

 

Thank you once again for your support this week and have a lovely 

weekend, 

 

Dom Fryer 

Business & Communications Liaison Officer 

Casey, 14L 

Racim, 8J 

Omar, 11R 
Anna-Kay, 13/14L 

Amy, 13/14L 

Anna, 11R 

We asked our pupils to design a Christmas Card! Some of 

the designs were chosen to be printed and sent out to 

friends of Highshore—Have a look at the designs below! 
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Winter Performances! 

This year we were delighted to be able to wel-

come friends and families into School for our 

winter performances & the seasonal shop. 

Thank you everyone for coming! 


